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City of Lakeview Heights 
385 Circle Drive 

Morehead, KY  40351 
 

MEETING OF THE CITY COMMISSION  
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2019 

 
A meeting of the City Commission was held at the Robert Stivers Community Building, 385 Circle 
Drive, Lakeview Heights, with the following present:  
      
Commission Members Present:    Others Present: 
Sam Mason, Mayor      Jennifer Bolt 
Bob Camuel, Commissioner      Peggy Stinson  
Jim Fluty, Commissioner       
Tim Miller, Commissioner        
James Hood, Commissioner     
Commission Members Absent: 
None     
  
CALL TO ORDER 
Mayor Mason called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
MINUTES  
Commissioner Miller made a motion to accept the previous meeting minutes as presented.  
Commissioner Fluty made a second to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC  COMMENTS 
Peggy Stinson asked if something had been put in the pond to kill the lily pads.  There has not been 
anything used to kill the lily pads.  It is winter, so they are dying out naturally. 
 
OLD BUSINESS/UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 
MOA with City of Maysville Update 

The City of Maysville is preparing the MOA.  Mayor Mason will review and sign the document 

when it becomes available to him. 

 Fee Schedule Ordinance (Proposal and Documents coming in January) 

 This item will be further addressed at the January 2020 meeting. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Treasurer’s Report 
The monthly Financial Report was presented by the Treasurer.  Commissioner Fluty made a 
motion to accept the report as presented.  Commissioner Camuel made a second to the 
motion and the motion carried. 
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Tax Collection and Road Co-Op Emergency Fund Update 
Tax collection is going well.  It is running at about the same collection rate as previous years 
with approximately 70 percent paid to date.  All emergency road fund monies have been 
received and deposited.  

 Lakeview Heights Cookies with the Kids and Caroling Date and Time 
This event date and time are Saturday, December 21 from 2- 6 p.m. and everyone is welcome 
to participate and celebrate the holiday season. 
 
Other New Business 
Commissioner Miller noted the amount of crushed, wet and unsightly newspapers that have 
been left on driveways in the City.  Mayor Mason will put a note in an upcoming newsletter 
concerning this issue. 
 
Occasional and long-term parking on the City streets has been more than usual and 
Commissioner Fluty asked if there was a specific ordinance addressing this issue.  Safety of 
residents, obstruction of emergency and service vehicles is the main concern when vehicles 
are parked on the street.  Mayor Mason will address this item in an upcoming newsletter. 

 
With no further business pending and through unanimous consent, the meeting was adjourned at 
6:19 p.m. 
 
 
  
________________________________             __________________________________ 
Sam Mason, Mayor     Jennifer Bolt, City Clerk/Treasurer  


